Desmond Douglas going back to BATTS for
coaching sessions
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Desmond Douglas

Young players can get coaching from one of England’s greatest players during the school half-term holiday in
October.

Desmond Douglas is returning to BATTS for another series of coaching events after training camps organised by
Adam Nutland in August proved phenomenally successful.

Douglas will be at the Harlow-based club for three days from Tuesday October 28 to Thursday October 30. Each
session will start at Ipm and finish at 6pm. The cost of each session is £10 for BATTS members and £20 for non-
members.

Booking is now open — places can be reserved by contacting Graham Frankel via grahamf.batts@gmail.com

Downloaded From:
https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/news/archived/desmond-douglas-going-back-to-batts-for-co
aching-sessions/


https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/content/uploads/2014/09/CSN-Desmond-Douglas-watches-01.jpg
mailto:grahamf.batts@gmail.com

